
 
 

PHILIPPINE MISSION COMMENDS PHILIPPINE RED CROSS ROLE 
AT FRONTLINES OF HUMANITARIAN WORK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Permanent Representative Carlos D. Sorreta with Philippine Red Cross Secretary General Gwendolyn T. Pang 

20 November 2023, Geneva, Switzerland- The Permanent Mission of the Philippines 
recognized the important humanitarian contributions of the Philppine Red Cross (PRC), 
during the courtesy call of PRC Secretary General Gwendolyn T. Pang on Permanent 
Representative Carlos D. Sorreta.  

Ambassador Sorreta noted the strong partnership between the Philippines and the PRC 
in disaster and emergency preparedness and response. “The Philippines will continue to 
work in close coordination with the Philippine Red Cross, especially as the country copes 
with extreme weather events as a result of climate change,” he stated. 

Ambassador Sorreta and Secretary General Pang also discussed updates on the disaster 
response emergency funds and on the value of anticipatory action as a way of reducing 
disaster risks. END 
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Permanent Representative Sorreta acknowledges the Philippine Red Cross’ contributions  
to humanitarian response in the Philippines 

 

 
 


